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GRADE A GRADE B GRADE C

URGENCY

Job fully signed off, critical 
hire with evidence of the cost 
of failure being high. Willing 
to move quickly and can 
interview within the next 3 
working days. Definite start 
date agreed.

30

Client claims needs someone 
ASAP - job signed off and can 
hire. Role is being covered 
internally so no immediate 
pressure to cover it. Can't 
interview in the next 5 
working days.

15
No urgency - happy to wait 
for the right candidate. No 
start date in mind. Would like 
us to have a look to see who 
we've got.

-10

COMPETITION
Only us as instructed agency. 
No internal recruitment team 
to compete against either. 

30
Job given to maximum 2 
other agencies within the last 
24 hours of us being briefed 
and/or internal recruitment 
team working the job.

20
Multiple agencies (3+) and/
or talent team working role 
or we have no knowledge of 
what they have done to fill 
the post

0

PERSON 
SPEC

Realistic expectations in 
terms of qualifications and 
skills. Client has defined 
donor companies they would 
and wouldn’t hire from. Clear 
understanding of people fit/
culture/attitude

20

Set criteria for profile of 
candidate with little flexibility. 
High expectations in terms 
of amount of experience 
and qualification. Little 
knowledge of type of person 
who will fit in terms of 
personality and attitude.

10
Doesn't really know what 
they are looking for but they 
will know it when they see it. 
Limited brief on the profile of 
person required.

-10

JOB 
DESCRIPTION

Good briefing in job 
description that clearly 
communicates what the 
successful candidate will be 
doing when they join. Well 
thought out and attractive to 
prospective employees. Good 
understanding of the team 
and associated dynamics.

20

Usual suspects type of job 
spec. Generic and does not 
bring the role to life. Little 
additional info provided 
over the phone to support 
the specification. Primarily 
duties and responsibilities 
and less about the team and 
environment

15
Weak job spec with a few 
bullet points about the role. 
Little content added by the 
client on the phone.

0
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REMUNERATION

Attractive salary, good 
benefits and flexible to 
ensure they get the right 
candidate as described in the 
person spec

15
Market rate salary and usual 
suspects in terms of benefits. 
Little or no flexibility on salary

5
Salary confirmed and no 
detail on the rest of the 
package. Untested in terms 
of flexibility or discovery of 
additional benefits

-10

PROCESS

Mapped out process of 2 or 
less interviews with all parties 
identified who are involved 
in the hiring process - final 
decision maker identified and 
their key hiring criteria

20

Short process with quick 
turnaround promised. Less 
definition on who is involved 
and what they will be 
seeking to find out from the 
candidates

10
Unknown process (either we 
did not ask or the client has 
not decided)

-10

CLIENT INFO

Good brand, attractive 
proposition - a story to share 
with candidates. Client knows 
how to sell the role and is 
willing to listen to our advice 
and recommendations. Line 
manager access 

30
Mid range business, good 
product with good/neutral 
reputation. HR driven process 
with limited line manager 
access

15
Supplying via an RPO or 
dealing solely with an internal 
recruitment team. 

-10

COMMITMENT

Exclusive with interview slots 
agreed. Client invests time 
on the phone to fully brief the 
consultant. Willing to pay a 
good fee.

30
Client takes time to brief over 
the phone. Does not agree to 
interview slots but feedback 
time set for CV review. Fee 
agreed

15
Client does not invest enough 
time on the phone to fully 
brief. Expects a job description 
to be enough to work on the 
role. Low fee or no fee agreed

-10

195

GRADE A 135+

GRADE B 90-134

GRADE C <90


